
Project Update: July 2021 
 
It is my deepest pleasure to inform you that I've successfully carried out the first phase 
of the project in my study area where I have been able to capture substantial images 
of fishing cats in certain locations, and it is really exciting. For you to see, I have shared 
some of those findings in the folder, which I've attached herewith to this email. Hope 
this will be exciting for you as well.     
 

 
 
Despite the fact that we are trying so hard to carry out our conservation awareness 
programme within our study area, some of the restrictions made by the Nepal 
Government have made it really difficult to do so, as the number of COVID infection 
cases has been increasing dramatically in Chitwan. So we had to halt it for the time 
being, but all the work will commence rapidly as soon as there is some ease in the 
situation.  
 
 



 

 





 


